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HELLO!

FROM FOO MEE HAR
Dear Residenls of fryer 'Rajﬂfw,

As we enter the new year of rabbit, | would like to wish you a happy, healthy and blessed 2023.

Blocks 20-23 Teban Garden Road just received a facelift, and now features an enlarged block
number painted on its facade. The blocks are now easily distinguishable from afar, with drivers in
particular benefiting from the refreshed design.

Anticipate the arrival of the six new MRT stations under Phase 2 Cross Island Line (CRL2)!
If you are staying at Teban Gardens, you can soon enjoy another MRT station ‘Jurong Lake District’
at AYE/Teban Gardens Cres vicinity.

My heartiest congratulations to all the recipients of the Edusave Awards, your hard work has paid
off! Please do keep me updated on the courses and internships you are pursuing, and for those
taking a gap year to work before deciding on your academic trajectory, do let me know how it goes!

| would like to thank all 1,000 of you who came for last year's Halloween Night @ Teban Place, with
many dressed in your spooky finest! | especially liked how the communal space at Block 21A
Teban Gardens Road was converted into a “Haunted House” replete with scary walkways and
rooms. Events like this showcase the kampung spirit of Ayer Rajah, where all of us come together
to celebrate and have fun as a family.

In Parliament, | joined the Debate on Budget 2023 as well as spoke on several other topics
including boosting support to first time home-owners, enabling philanthropic
impact, helping Singapore companies transition to low carbon future and
enabling lifelong learning.

2023 is going to be an exciting year. | look forward to sharing more
updates in my bi-monthly letters to you.

Stay well, stay healthy and together, let's make Ayer Rajah our Best
home!

ol astar

Foo Mee Har
MP for West Coast GRC
Ayer Rajah-Gek Poh Division

Scan to read more! ’



